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TONY RANDERSON COUNCILLORS MONTHLY NOVEMBER REPORT. 
25 November 2024 
 

 

DESPITE THE SOMEWHAT COLDER WEATHER, I HAVE CONTINUED WITH REGULAR WALKABOUTS IN 
VARIOUS AREAS OF THE ESTATE INCLUDING MIDDLE DEEPDALE. I HAVE ALSO DEALT OR AM STILL 
DEALING WITH THE NUMEROUS CASE BOOK COMPLAINTS AND CONCERNS THAT HAVE BEEN 
BROUGHT TO MY ATTENTION. 
 

28 OCTOBER. I UNDERTOOK AN INDIVIDUAL LITTER PICK ON WESTWAY EASTFIELD. 
 

29 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED THE VETERANS MEETING AT 120 WESTWAY EASTFIELD. 
 

4 NOVEMBER. I ATTENDED THE SCARBOROUGH CHARTER TRUSTEES MEETING IN THE TOWN HALL 
SCARBOROUGH. 
 

4 NOVEMBER. I ATTENDED THE VIRTUAL CARE AND INDEPENDENCE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
COMMITTEE.  (ASSURANCE PEER CHALLENGE) Q & A. 
 

4 NOVEMBER. I CONDUCTED MY MONTHLY NOVEMBER COUNCILLORS’ SURGERY AT THE WESTWAY 
OPEN ARMS. 
 

5 NOVEMBER. MEETING WITH LOCALITY MANAGER FROM NYC REGARDING PLANS AND POSSIBLE 
SUGGESTIONS FOR EASTFIELD. 
 

5 NOVEMBER. SITE MEETING WITH GROUNDS AND PARKS MANAGER TO DETERMINE BEST USAGE 
FOR WASTE LAND BETWEEN DUNN GROVE AND DALE EDGE. 
 

6 NOVEMBER. MEMBERS BUDGET SEMINAR AT COUNTY HALL NORTHALLERTON. 
 

7 NOVEMBER. SCARBOROUGH AND WHITBY AREA CONSTITUENCY COMMITTEE MONTHLY BRIEFING. 
 

10 NOVEMBER. ANNUAL EASTFIELD REMEMBRANCE SERVICE IN THE MEMORIAL GARDEN. 
12 NOVEMBER. HAD A SITE MEETING WITH BEYOND HOUSING REFERENCE THE WASTE LAND 
BETWEEN DUNN GROVE AND DALE EDGE. 



 

OFFICIAL 

12 NOVEMBER . I ATTENDED THE VETERANS SOCIAL GATHERING AT 120 WESTWAY. 
 

13 NOVEMBER. I ALSO ATTENDED THE FULL COUNCIL MEETING AT COUNTY HALL NORTHALLERTON 
AND TABLED THE FOLLOWING SELECTED- BUT NOT ALL QUESTIONS TO THE EXECUTIVE MEMBERS ; 
 

 INCREASE IN EMPLOYER’S NATIONAL INSURANCE CONTRIBUTIONS. 
 

Q1. WHEN CAN THE EXECUTIVE EXPECT CLARIFICATION FROM THE CHANCELLOR ON THESE MATTERS 
AND WILL THE EXECUTIVE BE SEEKING A RESPONSE / SUPPORT FROM NORTH YORKSHIRE’S MP’S IN 
TRYING TO MUITIGATE THESE COSTS. 
 

Q2. WHAT STEPS ARE BEING TAKEN TO MITIGATE THE INCREASING CAR CONGESTION IN 
SCARBOROUGH, AS IT IS BECOMING A DAILY LOGISTICAL CHALLENGE FOR RESIDENTS AND 
BUSINESSES ALIKE TO GET IN, OUT OR INDEED ACROSS SCARBOROUGH AT PEAK FLOW TIME. 
 

Q3. MAY I VERY RESPECTFULLY ASK THAT THE TERM USED IN THE REPORT REFERENCED AS 
“MIGRANTS” AND IN PARTICULAR TO “ECONOMIC MIGRANTS” BE REPLACED WITH THE TERM 
REFUGEES AS THE FORMER HAS A DEROGRATORY, JUDGEMENTAL CONNOTATION WHEREAS THE 
LATTER MORE ACCURATELY REFLECTS THEIR TRUE TEMPORARY STATUS. 
 

Q4. JUST WHAT HAS BEEN THE EXPLANATION / JUSTIFICATION FROM GOVERNMENT AS TO WHY 
SCARBOROUGH’S VISION FOR SCARBOROUGH LONG TERM PLAN FOR TOWNS SHOULD NOT HAVE 
BEEN SUBMITTED. 
 

14 NOVEMBER. I ATTENDED THE SPARKS PROJECT INFORMAL BUSINESS BREAKFAST AT THE SCOUT 
HUT IN EASTFIELD. 
 

14 NOVEMBER. I UNDERTOOK AN INDIVIDUAL LITTER PICK ON DUNN GROVE AND BANKSIDE IN 
EASTFIELD. 
 

14 NOVEMBER. I ATTENDED THE EASTFIELD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION MEETING AT 120 WESTWAY. 
 

15 NOVEMBER. I WAS DELIGHTED TO ACCEPT AN INVITATION FROM THE EASTFIELD COMMUNITY 
SHOP FOR THEIR FIRST ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS. 
 

18 NOVEMBER. I ATTENDED THE SPARKS OPEN DAY AT THE SCOUT HUT IN EASTFIELD. 
 

21 NOVEMBER. I TOOK PART IN A VIRTUAL MEETING REGARDING THE SEA BATHING QUALITY OFF 
SCARBOROUGH’S BEACHES. 


